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Whereas, NJIT Faculty need to ensure that their intellectual contributions towards 
NJII activities are accurately accounted for in P&T and Merit considerations, be it 
resolved that: 
 
The Departmental and Institute P&T committees should consider scholarly 
contributions and grant funds from any particular agency to a faculty, whether those 
funds come directly to NJIT or come through NJII. Any NJII proposal that includes 
NJIT faculty must have a sign off sheet documenting the faculty’s specific 
contributions. Faculty contributions to both NJII and NJIT grants and contracts 
should be explicitly stated on the ‘sign off form’ so that their contribution may be 
effectively quantified. In absence of such a form, the budget should serve the same 
role as the form. 
 
 


